
From: Barbara Abraham  
Sent: 02 October 2023 10:21 
To: Planning 
Cc: Matthew Kirk (Cllr)  
Subject: 2023/3857/T & 2023/3869/T: Objection to felling of T1 Conifer 
 
I am writing on behalf of The Belsize Society to object to the proposed felling 
of T1 Conifer.  
This mature tree is visually very prominent in the street and appears to be 
healthy. It adds to the variety of trees on Eton College Road and, as the other 
trees are deciduous, it will make an important contribution to the streetscape 
during the winter months.   
 
The short notifications of proposed works in the daily email updates make no 
mention of felling this tree, which the application implies is covered by a TPO - 
so this proposed felling is effectively undisclosed to the public. Additionally the 
application is not subject to consultation: could you please explain why there is 
no consultation on this application to fell a tree? 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
Barbara Abraham 
For The Belsize Society 
 
15 Howitt Close, NW3 4LX 
 
  
 


